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Nallo’s News





November 2013





We’re On The Web!


� HYPERLINK "http://paramountgrade5.weebly.com" �http://paramountgrade5.weebly.com�


From this site, you can click on each teacher’s individual site as well.  There is lots of great information on our site, so make sure to visit often!





Classroom Happenings


We have a lot of exciting learning going on in our classroom!  Check it out! As always, you can look on my website to find even more information or to contact me – I am constantly working to update this site and make it more user friendly.


anallo.weebly.com





Reading:  Our new unit focuses on people and conflict.  Our guiding question is:  How do people/characters overcome conflict and adapt to changes in their lives?  Our guided reading time will focus on literature, while we will be incorporating nonfiction text and social studies into our whole group reading time.  We will be focusing on how people originally came to America and then how things began to change when the European explorers “discovered” the Americas.  We will be focusing on summarizing, quoting accurately from text, comparing and contrasting characters, and explaining relationships and interactions. Please check my website for additional information.


 


Math: We officially wrapped up unit 1 with our Math Checkpoint on October 25th.  However, we will continue to review those skills, as they are fundamental for the rest of our year.  We began unit 2 reviewing coordinate systems and graphing ordered pairs in order to compare number relationships.  This helps us analyze patterns and relationships of numerical expressions.  It is very important that students not only understand how to solve these types of problems, but also be able to explain their thinking. The biggest stretch we need to make is understanding that many of the tasks students need to complete require many steps – so students really need to build their stamina and persevere! There are websites for reinforcement listed on my weebly page under the Unit 2 Math.  I have also tried to include the specific math indicators we are working on for this entire unit.





Science:    Our study of environments will wrap up by November 15th.  We will be taking our environments unit assessment on November 12th.  Then we will begin our study of matter and energy.








Dates to Remember


November 12:  Science Assessment


November 19-22: Outdoor School


November 27: No School


November 28: No School


November 29: No School


December 23-January 1: Winter Break


January 17: ½ day


January 20-21: No School





Reminders


1.) There is now a “Homework” tab on my weebly site.  You will find the expected homework there each week.  Check it out!





2.)  Students need a new composition book for our second unit of science.  Please have that by November 15th.  





3.) Data binders will be coming home every other week. This is a great way to keep track of your child’s progress with him/her.  If you see an area of need while reviewing progress, please check out my weebly site for websites that can help.  You can also contact me with any questions or concerns.





5.) It is getting chilly outside! Please remember to send your child to school with a coat for recess.





6.) Outdoor school is November 19-22.  Students will need to have transportation to school on November 19th.   More information will be coming home soon, so keep an eye out!








